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Dear Village Life Reader        February 2022 
 
 
A belated Happy New Year and I am the bearer of glad tidings. 
 
Your community group Committee has been very busy since I last wrote to you. I can report that we 
have made excellent progress with the owners of The Black Horse pub over the past couple of 
months. So much so, that, on behalf of the committee, I would now like to invite you to a community 
meeting on Wednesday 23 February at 7pm in Grimston, Saxelbye & Shoby Village Hall. Please 
come along to hear about the latest developments and the future options that we all have regarding 
the pub. We would like your input, guidance and approval for our next steps. 
 
We need as many people as possible to attend the meeting in person, but, to ensure we meet current 
spacing requirements, please book your attendance with Martin Stainton on 07521 939064 or 
through the email address above. 
 
We are also exploring having Zoom participation at the meeting as well. Please check our website 
(address above) nearer the time for joining instructions. 
 
Mike Petty – Chair 
 
 


